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Worship Service - February 10, 2013

Pianist - Nettie Wiebe

Electric Piano - Heather Dyck

Song Leader - Peter Hoeppner

Worship in Singing

Call to Worship - Dennis Driedger

Announcements & Offering

Offertory - Ernie Unrau

Worship in Singing

Song - Rayelle & Sariah Driedger

Message - Peter Redekopp
“Enabled to Receive Christ’s Fullness” - Eph. 3:14-21

Closing Song & Prayer
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“I pray that out of his glorious riches he may strengthen you 
with power through his Spirit in your inner being, so 
 that 

Christ may dwell in your hearts through faith. And I 
pray that you, being rooted and established in love, 
may have power, together with all the saints, to 
grasp how wide and long and high and deep is the 
love of Christ.”                             2 Ephesians 3:16-18

                                       Next Sunday - Message - Peter Redekopp

THIS WEEK
Monday 
 7-9 pm - Jr Youth. Snack - William Wiebe
Tuesday                   7:00 pm - Report Night/Membership Meeting
Wednesday
7:30-10 pm - Sr Youth. Snack - Heidi Pauls
Friday
7:30 pm -Art & Carol’s cell group will be meeting at Gary & Chris’s
_______________________________________

Discipleship Classes-we are planning to start on Feb 24th, if 
you are interested in baptism or transferring in your 
membership, please speak to Pastor Peter, Trevor or anyone of 
the Ministerial members.
_______________________________________



Ladies Fellowship
February 19th (Tuesday) - 7-9 pm
Working at Faith Mission (500 Cargill Road). We would like 20 ladies 
& 4-6 men to sign up. Coffee to follow at Smitty’s.

March 20th (Wednesday). Gertrude Fehr will be sharing her life story.

  
Do you want to be a part of an exciting and dynamic ministry 
opportunity?  Winkler Bible Camp is currently looking for a 
Food Services Coordinator.  The main duties would include 
food purchasing, menu planning, and cooking.  Experience 
would be great, but a passion to serve – ESSENTIAL!  If you 
are interested and would like a more detailed job description, 
p lease contac t Mark a t WBC, 204-325-9519 or 
mark@winklerbiblecamp.com.

Every day ! a good day to serve God.

	 	 	 Take Note
The Sunday School department is still in need of 2 teachers for 
the following classes:
   *Toddler (age 2 & 3)
   *Middle School (grade 6 & 7)
If God is calling you to serve Him in this way, please  contact 
Heather Dyck.
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Feb 15th-Ken & Irma's cell group will be working at Faith Mission 
from 7:00-9:00 pm.
 
Youth for Christ Morden is currently looking for someone to 
come  alongside  us, to help in the  area of bookkeeping. It would 
likely require about 5 hours per week commitment. If this is an 
area where you have experience and would be interested in 
investigating this opportunity, please  give  John Rempel a call @ 
204-822-8085.

Pembina Valley Bible  Camp -we are  hosting our annual fund 
raising banquets for camp and you are  invited to come celebrate 
with us! Support a local ministry that focuses on Teens / youth 
ministry through the  adventure of camp! Fill up a table  of 8 or 
simply come  yourselves. Enjoy a fantastic supper meal and a 
brief program that boasts of the Lords work through PVBC. 
Thursday, February 28th @ 6:30 p.m.  in Morden at the Westside 
Community Church. The entire evening is by donation. 
Call or email our camp office: 204 – 246 – 2008 or 
info@pembinavalleybiblecamp.com

 


